State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

NikkI R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLUMBIA 29201

August 10, 2016

The Reverend Stanley Rivers

High Hills African Methodist Episcopal Church
6780 Meeting House Road

Dalzell, South Carolina 29040

Dear Pastor Rivers,

Congratulations on being recognized by the High Hills African Methodist Episcopal Church
family for the positive impact you have on the congregation and the community! It’s a great day
in South Carolina when people join together to honor someone who has touched their lives with
wisdom and grace and helped make our state such a special place to live. Michael and I thank
you for your leadership and commitment to your congregation, your community, and the
Palmetto State. God bless.




